
- Wyong Branch

Today, marks the end of the National Seniors Wyong Branch

22nd year since its incorporation in 1997. There have been

eleven Presidents in this period who have voluntarily given

their time to ensure the continued success of the Branch.

We have also been privileged to have many volunteers who

have been very active in supporting the various activities of

the Branch. Thank you for all your efforts.

We approach our AGM to-day with excellent memories of

the past year and full reports of our achievements by the

Committee. The administrative, financial and social aspects

of our organisation have been extremely well handled by

those involved, and in some cases not enjoying the best of

health. I am personally grateful for your commitments.

Where to from here. We need urgently some new faces on

our Committee. Please consider the future of this Branch

and give some of your time to being part of the organisation.

When nominations are called for various positions to-day I

ask you to seriously consider nominating. Rest assured that

there will be past Committee members available to assist

you in the various roles.

Kevin Leslie

President



GUEST SPEAKER FOR TODAY

Check out our new website, go to nationalseniors.com.au 
click on About Us/Branches, Scroll down to NSW and click on “Central 

Coast – Wyong” or copy
https://nationalseniors.com.au/about/branches/central-coast-wyong

• August 27, 2019:  Return of Senior 

Constable Bethany Hawkins, Crime 

Prevention Officer for Wyong District

talking about scammers



SOCIAL OUTINGS

SUNDAY January 26 – Friday January 2020
Reserved seats for the Rod Laver Arena are included for 2 
day sessions and 1  night session (shaded area has been 
requested for the day sessions)

These events are organised by 
NSA Travel.  For further 
information and prices visit 
nationalseniorstravel.com.au
email 
travel@nationalseniors.com.au
or call 1300 88 37 50
Accommodation and flights are 
also available

SPECIAL MILITARY HISTORY PROGRAMMING
Fascinating lectures from ex-military personnel about wartime in 
Australia,  Research workshops with the Virtual War Memorial 
Australia,  War and military themed trivia and films, Get-togethers 
with former service personnel to share stories, Optional themed 
shore excursions in Melbourne And more to be announced...

5 nights aboard the intimate,1,220 guest Vasco da Gama

mailto:travel@nationalseniors.com.au


Just a reminder to renew membership directly to NSA Qld via their

website nationalseniors.com.au as we are no longer taking

renewals through the Branch. New membership forms with

payment however may be left with the Treasurer at a Branch

meeting

This newsletter has been published due 

to the purchase of computers and printer 

via grants awarded by Central Coast 

Council and Wallarah 2 Coal Project

Our next monthly meeting will be on September 24, 2019

2:15pm Canton Beach Sports Club, Hibbard Street, Toukley

The following email address for any correspondence pertaining to the Branch:

nsaccwyong@hotmail.com

N.S.A. INFORMATION

Office Bearers 2018 - 2019

Public Officer Pam P 4393 2030 

President Kevin L 4326 1883

Vice President Bill H 0411967479

Secretary Robyn W 4958 6470

Assistant Secretary Pam P 4393 2030

Treasurer Dawn S 4359 3268

Assistant Treasurer Brian W 4307 9359

Publicity Officer David A 4303 6220

Events Coordinator

Guest Speaker Coordinator/Welfare Officer Helen L 4326 1883

Membership Officer Jean B 4334 5373

https://nationalseniors.com.au/about/branches/central-coast-wyong

For Downton Abbey fans, watch
out for release date sometime in
September. Leave your name
with Robyn if you would like to
be informed either by email or
phone if the date is before our
September meeting


